February 3, 1981

Mr. and Mrs. Issahag Aprahamian
401 Broadway
New York, New York 10013

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Aprahamian:

We very gratefully acknowledge your donation of $1,000 (one
thousand dollars) for the general fund of the Diocese of the Armenian
Church of America.

Such a generous gift, so humbly forwarded to cur headquarters,
cannot be adgquately ackowledaed in words. The Armenian Church has
always been the hub of the nation and of every Armenian community
throughout the world. Here in the United States, fast becoming the
largest Armenian community outside of Armenia, the ancient mission
of the church has expanded to meet every conceivable need of our
people - spiritual, educational, cultural and social. It is only
through such great kindness as you have extended that we are able
to serve our people as constantly and vigorously as we would like.

May God bless you for your geaerous cencern and may His Spirit
continue to imbue you with the deep faith and Tove which are only
His to bestow.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian
Primate
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